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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

 

Vehicle Break-In at Rillito River Park 
February 18, 2020 

On Friday, November 29, 2019, at about 2:30 p.m., Deputies responded to the Rillito River Park access off of River 

Fringe Dr. for a report of a vehicle break-in. Upon arrival, they discovered that a vehicle had a passenger window 

broken out and a purse had been taken. Within minutes, the victim’s credit cards were used at the Family Dollar 

at 1354 West Prince Rd. to buy several hundred dollars’ worth of gift cards.   

The male suspect is described as: 

 Hispanic, in his 20s or 30’s, with a beard and glasses 

 Average height and build 

 Last seen wearing a white “Levi” sweatshirt 

 

Auto Theft detectives have taken over the investigation and are asking for the public’s assistance in 

identifying the suspect from this case. Anyone with information is asked to call 9-1-1. You can also submit 

an anonymous tip, with the potential for a reward, by text, phone, or by going to 88-CRIME.org.  

 


